
Holiday Gift Basket Auction
Dear BES Families:

NEST is holding our 3rd Annual Holiday Gift Basket Silent Auction during the BES Holiday Concerts on Dec 18 & 19 
to raise money to help provide holiday meal kits for BES families in need. Here’s how it works and how you can help. . .

We are asking you to donate one small item within an assigned theme for your child’s Classroom Gift Basket.  
Each BES classroom has been assigned their own unique Gift Basket theme (see flyer sent home with your child or check with 
their teacher). Donated items will be used to create each Classroom’s Holiday Gift Basket to be auctioned off on Dec 18 & 19. 

All Classroom Gift Basket item donations must be in by Wed, Dec 12. Please consider volunteering to help your  
child’s teacher coordinate donations and/or assemble baskets. Email soar@besnest.org if you can help!

Bid on the Gift Baskets of your choice during the BES Holiday Concerts (see lower right box). Silent Auction proceeds  
will be used to purchase and provide Holiday Meal Food Baskets for BES families in need. 

Your family’s participation is a wonderful way to help our less fortunate BES community members during this season  
of giving, and gifts our children with a great tangible experience in giving back to their community. 

Happy Holidays, and on behalf of the food pantry and our local families in need, we thank you for your support!  
           —BES NEST

Get Ready to Bid on All These Holiday Gift Baskets
 Arts & Crafts
Chocolate Cheer
Cozy Beverages

Family Movie Night
Furry Friends

Grade A Gourmet
Let’s Cook

Outdoor Adventures
Pampered Mom 
Ready To Read

Snowy/Rainy Day

Silent Auction bidding will be open from Dec 18 thru Dec 19 during the BES Holiday Concerts. 
Bidding closes and winners announced Dec 19 at 7:15pm.


